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OIR: 2223/568 
 
26 June 2023 
 

 
  

 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government and Official Information 
and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 31 May 2023 requesting: 
 
The following information for current fees, and what the fees were in 2018 and 
2013 (if these costs vary across cemeteries, please provide all). 
 

• Cost of a burial plot 
 
Please refer to our website for current fees:  
 
Cemetery Charges - Kāpiti Coast District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz) 
 
The fees from 2018 are available on our website under the Long Term Plan 

2018, Part 2, page 240:  

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/nqfafvom/part-two-long-term-plan-2018-

38-final-web-version.pdf 

The fees from 2013 are available on our website under the Annual Plan 

2013/14, page 102-104:  

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/xazal0bg/annual-plan2013-14-part2.pdf 

• Digging or interment fees 
 

Interment (and other) fees can be found at the same places on our website as 
above. 

  

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/services/a-z-council-services-and-facilities/fees-and-charges/district-wide-cemetery-charges
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/nqfafvom/part-two-long-term-plan-2018-38-final-web-version.pdf
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/nqfafvom/part-two-long-term-plan-2018-38-final-web-version.pdf
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/xazal0bg/annual-plan2013-14-part2.pdf
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• Any additional fees for burials on weekends, public holidays and after hours 
 

Generally interments are not conducted on weekend, public holidays or after 
hours. Where dispensation is granted for special circumstances or on a Saturday, 
the fees are outlined in Attachment 2.   

 

• Cremation fees at a council crematorium 
 

The Kāpiti Coast District Council does not own or operate crematoriums.  
 

• Any additional costs for cremation services on weekends and public 
holidays. 

 
The Kāpiti Coast District Council does not own or operate crematoriums.  

 
 
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Mendonça 
Acting Group Manager Place and Space 
Te Kaiwhakahaere roopu, Takiwa me te Waahi 
 
 
 




